
Ref. No.: 753/22/05         Date: 27/01/2022 

        
         

To, 

        Dr. Kushagra Rajendra 

Head of Department,   

Amity School of Earth and Environmental Sciences 

Amity University Haryana 

 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation  

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I thank you for your presence as keynote speaker in cluster level online training workshop for 

orientation of teachers on ‘Safety and Security at School Level’ (24-25 January, 2022) under aegis 

of ‘Samagra Shiksha’ District Hisar, Haryana.  

 

Your valuable knowledge and in-depth understanding of disaster management helped to magnify the 

knowledge sharing and value addition in the best possible way on the topic ‘Protection from natural 

calamities at School’.  

 

We look forward for your kind co-operation for the same in future. 

 

 

With Regards 

 

 
Mrs. Anita  

CRC & Principal 

Govt. Senior Secondary School, Nangthala 

Block-Aghora, Hisar 

 


